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June Newsletter Thank you for inviting us into your inbox   

 
June 20, 2024,  

with Ana Vallee Rivera  
 

Please click here to join: 
webinar id: 861 3229 7356 

passcode: 429105 

Parent workshop 
webinar with Ana Valle Rivera  

 
June 20th from 6:30- 7:30 p.m. 

 
Ana has been visiting our StrongStart 

programs since January. This is our final 
session scheduled and Ana will be sharing 
information on how to support your child 

with literacy, play, making friends 
thought guiding and caring strategies and 

tips. 
 

 

Parent survey  
We would like to take a moment to 
extend our heartfelt thanks for your 

invaluable partnership, feedback, trust 
and support.  

Please complete this 5-question survey 
by June 16th, 2024. 

 
Click here for the link, or scan QR code: 
 

 

mailto:ineilson@sd40.bc.ca
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83032650070?pwd=cmZnaUtHQ0xPWW5CTk95dy93TGtzUT09
https://forms.office.com/r/P8BFjXcHN9

